&

WELSH CLUB OF THE MILWAUKEE AREA, INC.
MUSIC SCHOLARSHIP
2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR

The amount of the Welsh Club Scholarship is $1,000.00. $500.00 will be given to the recipient in the
Fall of 2025, and $500.00 will be given in the Spring of 2026.

The Scholarship is open to Wisconsin residents of any ethnic background. Preference may be given
to persons of Welsh heritage.

The Scholarship is open to applicants who are now enrolled in an institution of higher learning as a
music major, and who carry at least twelve credits per semester. Those who are intending to enroll
are also eligible. The Scholarship is limited to undergraduate students.

A letter of recommendation from a faculty member or private music instructor must be submitted to

the committee, via U.S. postal setvice (not email).

A CD or digital recording of two contrasting pieces must accompany the application. The total time
of both pieces should not exceed ten minutes. CD’s will be returned only if a CD mailer with adequate
postage is provided.

Applications must be submitted to the Scholarship Chair by June 30, 2025.
The Scholarship Committee’s decision will be announced by August 1, 2025 and shall be final.

For further information or additional application forms, write, call or email (indicate “Welsh Club
Scholarship 2025 in the subject line).

Laura A, Dable

Music Scholarship Chair
1224 Seitz Drive
Waukesha, WI 53186

(262) 549-3295
ladable@execpc.com



Welsh Club of the Milwaukee Area, Inc.
Music Scholarship Application

Name:

Address:

Email:

Phone:

College:

Anticipated Graduation Date:

Primary Instrument:

List current musical groups and activities:

Intended Major:

Any special honors or recognitions:

Explain why you are seeking this scholarship:

Are you of Welsh Heritage?

If yes, describe lineage:

Would you be willing to give a performance for an event for our club?




